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Wednesday, May 20, 2020

Information for Kindergarten Parents

Student Drop off and Pick up from Monday 25th May
Dear parents/caregivers,

| am pleased to announce that beginning next Monday, 25th May students will be returning to school 5
days a week for normal classes. This note contains some important points to help adults with social
distancing at school.

In the morning drop off your children at the gates and do not enter the school grounds.

Pick up for Kindergarten students will be via the back gate only.

Kindergarten parents enter the back gate and line-up along the fence facing the pre-school.
Teachers will dismiss children from the veranda as they see parents waiting along the fence.

Any kindergarten parents who also have child/children in other grades will also be able to take them
from the back gate when collecting their kindergarten child.

Kindergarten pickup will be 2:50pm for the rest of this term. It is hoped this early dismissal will
enable kindergarten parents to pick up and leave by 3pm when the rest of the school are let out.

Children in other grades, with a sibling in kindergarten will also be dismissed at 2:50pm so that
they can meet their parent/caregiver at the back-fence area.

A reminder if you need to contact a teacher or the office, where possible and practical please call, email or
use Class Dojo. You will be able to still purchase school uniform but we ask that you call after 8:30am to
organise a time. | would also like to remind you that the canteen is still closed and will remain closed until
further notice. Please ensure your child has all the food and drink they require.

Your support and cooperation with this matter is much appreciated.

Anthony Mazzitelli
Carramar PS
Principal



